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Proposed Kaikōura Marine Strategy: Sustaining Our Sea 2011 

Te Korowai o Te Tai ō Marokura 
SUBMISSIONS SUMMARY AND  

DECISIONS BY SECTION OF PROPOSED STRATEGY 
 

 
Thank you for making a submission on the proposed Kaikōura Marine Strategy: 
Sustaining Our Sea 2011 and for your patience in awaiting a response.  
 
Please find attached a summary of submissions and a document setting out the 
Guardians decisions in a table that matches the sections of the proposed strategy 
document. This has been a long process for Te Korowai – discussing in detail every idea 
and point made, understanding the comments made in each of the submissions, and 
making and documenting all of the decisions. 
 
Te Korowai would like to thank you for providing diverse, interesting, useful and, at times, 
challenging comments.  We anticipate that the final Strategy will be a much better 
document as a consequence of your input. The final Strategy will be launched in October.  
 
Thank you for your contribution to this process.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Larnce Wichman 
Chair 
Te Korowai o te Tai o Marokura 


